
Stokes County Beekeepers Association

Minutes for Tuesday September 10, 2024

Present:

Katie Sizemore (President), Karen Butner (Treasurer), Brian Cain (Program Manager), Marcus Wright 
(Secretary)

Absent:

Dan Joyner (Vice President)

Call to Order:

Katie Sizemore called the meeting to order at 7:57 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:

A motion was made and seconded to accept the August minutes as posted on the web site.

Treasurer’s Report:

Karen Butner reported the club’s balance as $3597.62 with two outstanding checks for $253.88 and 
$127.30.

Old Business:

Dan Joyner had the information cards printed on behalf of the club; they were displayed at the Stokes 
County Fair, in which a few club members participated. Extra cards will be made available for club 
members to distribute.

New Business:

There was request for help with 4H. The program requires two leaders to be present. Anyone interested 
in helping should contact Cindy or the Club.

Marcus Wright asked the membership for samples of their locally harvested honey. The samples will be 
used in a project with David Tarpy (NCSU) aimed to classify honey according to its nectar and regional 
origin.

Katie Sizemore mentioned the 2025 officer search committee will be formed at the October meeting. 
Members are asked to consider helping run the club’s business.

Bee school is coming early 2025 (see August’s minutes for dates). Brian Cain explained we need people 
to demonstrate some basic techniques. If you keep bees, you are more than qualified to help.

Next Meeting:

October 8, 2024

Meeting Adjourned:

8:22 p.m.


